THE CITY OF BELLE BOARD OF ALDERMEN HELD A PUBLIC HEARING ON TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10, 2019 AT 6 P.M. AT THE BELLE CITY HALL LOCATED AT 104 E. THIRD ST.  OFFICALS PRESENT WERE MAYOR JOSH SEAVER, ALDERWOMAN JEANETTE STRUEMPH, ALDERMEN KEN STANFIELD, TONY GIECK, CITY CLERK FRANKIE HICKS, AND GRANT ADMINISTRATOR GARY O’DAY.  ALDERWOMAN COURTNEY ABEL WAS ABSENT.  

Mayor Josh Seaver called the public hearing to order.

This public hearing is being held to close out the demolition grant.  
Mr. Gary O’Day was present and gave a brief presentation regarding the houses demolished with the grant monies.

No questions or comments.

Alderman Ken Stanfield made a motion to adjourn the public hearing.  The motion was seconded by Alderwoman Jeanette Struemph, all in favor.
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